
January 21, 2025 
 
ITEM: New Business – Purchase Request:  Light Department Fleet Equipment 
 

 
BACKGROUND:  The Light Department is requesting permission to purchase fleet 
equipment – T86 T4 Bobcat Compact Track Loader.  The requested equipment will 
replace the current 2019 John Deere Skid Steer.  The trade-in amount is $39,000.00. The 
state-bid price for the fleet equipment is $98,856.32.  The total cost is $59,856.32.  This 
purchase is within the 2025 budget and is being funded through the Electric Fund.       
 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:  Approve/Deny Purchase.    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


